Margaret Poppell
Literacy For Life Program

“How wonderful it is,
that nobody need wait a single moment,

before starting to improve the world-"
s Foand’

In 1986 Margaret Poppell may have retired from
teaching, but she never retired from improving the lives of others through her
love of literacy. That tradition continued with the creation of the Margaret
Poppell Literacy For Life Program. This ongoing program is designed to supply
new books to grades K/5 in Florida school districts working with each unit's
local schools. This is a fitting tribute for a woman who dedicated her life to
spreading the gift of literacy to those young and old. The bookplate will be
used by the units to identify them and the FREA as the donors.

Local Units Order Your Bookplates Now
by emailing info@frea.org or
calling the FREA Office. 727-577-6400
We need to know:

Unit Name:

How many
When needed (At least 1 week ahead)
Where to send

We will create your bookplate with your Unit Name.

To date, FREA Members have donated in
excess of 30,000 books to underserved
schools and programs around the State

of Florida.
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Proof that FREA members are living the
motto of :
To Serve, Not to be Served.




